
 

 

 

 

A referendum on Bierton’s Neighbourhood Plan will take place at Jubilee 
Hall on Thursday 17th July from 7am to 10pm.  

Please have your say on this referendum which impacts you and your 
local community.  

More information on the plan and referendum is available on the website 
www.bwbnplan.co.uk and on www.buckinghamshire.gov.uk 


